
Peek at the Week 
Nursery 22nd March 2024 

Our Learning 

Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

We have been reminding the children about 
the importance of ‘listening’ to each other and 
to their teachers in class. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been continuing to 
enjoy ‘We’re Going on a Bear 
Hunt’ . By retelling the story 
and acting it out we are 

learning an important skill for building read-
ing comprehension and writing skills in young 
children. Children need to develop story telling 
skills in a spoken format before they can apply 
them to a written format – to understand sto-
ries and to write stories.  

Physical Development 

This week we have been looking at which 
healthy foods are best for our growing bodies. 

We sorted different foods into 
healthy and 
not so 
healthy food 
types. 

Monday 25th: wear own clothes 
to celebrate the festival of Holi. 

End of term  

Nursery will finish the term on: 

Wednesday 27th March. (Usual session times) 

First day back after Easter is Tuesday 16th April 
2024 

(this is to allow staff to meet with the new children 
and their parents who will be starting nursery after 
the Easter break) 

  

Child of the week:   Musa for always being a kind and caring friend and be-
ing a role model in class in all that he does. 

Please share this video and encourage your child to sing along.  ‘There’s a worm at the 
bottom of the garden’       https://youtu.be/vdWsez-CD5o 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Next Week’s Sign of the Week:  ‘balancing’ 

https://youtu.be/vdWsez-CD5o

